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Council for the Property Valuers Profession Seeks New Members 

2017-07-06 

The South African Council for the Property Valuers Profession seeks new members. 

The public works department published the call for nominations in Government 

Gazette 40945. The call was made in terms of the Property Valuers Profession Act. 

Ten members are sought to serve a four-year term starting on 28 January 2018. 

 

Nominees should have experience in property, management, law, education and 

training, finance, human resources or corporate governance. Nominations are invited 

within 60 days of the date of publication. 
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